
 

 

August 2, 2023 
 
 
EGLE, AQD 
Grand Rapids District 
350 Ottawa Avenue NW, Unit 10 
Grand Rapids, MI 49503 
 
Dear Jenine Camilleri, 
 
In response to the Violation Notice sent to Rapid-Packaging Corporation on July 12, 2023, please accept 
the following statements and attachments to demonstrate compliance to Rule 201:  
 
I have received hard copies and subsequently downloaded additional copies of the permit to install 
exemption form, as well as the VOC emission calculation sheet for lithographic printers. I have 
estimated our annual VOC potential to emit and it appears that we are far below the threshold for a 
permit to install exemption.  
 
The responsibility for record keeping has been given to me and I commit to keeping those records up 
to date on a monthly basis as required.  
 
Attached is the VOC emission calculation sheet and the permit to install exemption record for the 
month of July 2023.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Russell Spees III 

Plant Manager 

 

Rapi~ ackaging 
CORPORAT I O N 


